
East Sussex Highways 
 
Surface Dressing 
 

I am writing to let you know that our surface dressing programme begins in the next few 
weeks, working on over 30 roads across the County in just two weeks. The works start on 
11th July and run through to the 24th July.  
 
You can find out more information on the process of surface dressing and our programme of 
works on our website: 
https://www.eastsussexhighways.com/surface-dressing Please be aware that these works 
are extremely weather dependant and so we can work either behind or ahead of 
programme on occasion. We will however keep customers updated via our website and the 
signs on site. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions about this.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Corinne Black | Customer Service Manager Customer Contact Centre | East Sussex Highways 
Tel: 0345 60 80 193 | Website: www.eastsussexhighways.com 
ref:_00D20pI4x._5000X2BIZbn:ref 
 


